
Dear parents, carers and families, 
 

I hope you have all enjoyed the long weekend, especially some of the nicer weather we have had. We hope the 
children feel refreshed and ready for the rest of the term. 
 

Last week some of the Year 6 children represented the school at a Cross country event. The event took place in 
St Neots and there were primary schools from across Cambridgeshire represented. Whilst attending the event 
the children represented the school with good sportsmanship and impeccable manners. It is wonderful for the 
school to be represented at events with other schools and we look forward to attending more in the future.    
 

Tomorrow we have our annual class photos, weather permitting these will be taken outside. Following the 
photos you will be able to purchase them for yourselves online, details on how to do this will follow shortly after 
the photos.  
 

This week the children will be continuing their learning for the term. This term’s value is Perseverance, the 
children will need to use all their perseverance with their learning to get to the end of the term. We know the 
summer term can feel like a long one but we encourage the children to keep up the positive attitudes towards 
their learning. With our value of perseverance we are focusing on not giving up when tasks get tricky. We 
encourage the children to find ways to solve problems they encounter, including working together to help each 
other overcome obstacles.  
 

This week SOCs are collecting any uniform your children have grown out of. If you have uniform you no longer 
use, in good condition, please bring it to school one morning this week. 
 

Attendance and punctuality for the last week was a similar picture to the week before. Our attendance is looking 
good, with each class having over 95%. The punctuality was slightly improved but there are a few classes were 
children are having a number of lates. Remember the children being on time sets them up in the right way for 
the rest of the day.  
 

With best wishes for the week ahead, 
Kate Yeoman. 

1st         Elder Class  99.4% 

2nd        Elm Class  98.8% 

3rd         Oak Class  98.2% 

4th         Hazel Class  96.5% 

5th         Pine Class  96.2% 

6th         Hawthorn Class 96% 

7th         Beech Class  95.2% 

1st         Hawthorn Class 99% 

2nd       Oak Class  98.2% 

3rd        Hazel Class  95.8% 

4th        Elm Class  95.2% 

5th         Elder Class  94.4% 

6th         Pine Class  93.7% 

7th    Beech Class  92.8% 

    

Newsletter – 3rd May 2022 
On this Day - 1953 Francis Crick and James Watson's discovery of the double helix structure of DNA 

is published 

Birthdays – 1214 Louis IX (Saint Louis), King of France (1226-70) 

Wednesday 3rd May: Class photos 

Monday 9th May 6.30pm: Summer Fete meeting 

Thursday 26th May: Children Break up for half term 

Friday 27th May: Teacher training day  

Monday 6th June: Children return to school 

Thursday 9th June 6pm: New Parents Meeting  

Friday 1st July 3.30pm: Sumer Fete  


